

Get Ready for our Online Banking Upgrade April 11th

We are excited to bring our members the next generation of Online Banking tools to manage their money. With the new Online Banking Upgrade it will be:

- · Easy to Manage your accounts online
- Easy to have a customizable Home Screen
- · Easy to generate reports
- Easy to budget expenses
- Easy to search transactions
- Easy to make Transfers ...Plus many many more features.

On April 11, 2017 or anytime thereafter users of The County Federal Credit Union's Online Banking and County MoGo will need to go to CountyFCU. org and re-register for Online Banking. The registration process will only take a couple of minutes and is easily accomplished by following the prompts. Visit CountyFCU.org click on our Online

The new upgrade offers more secure authentification to better protect your personal infomation. If you are a current user of our mobile app, County MoGo, your user name and password must match with your Online Banking username and password. User names must be at least eight characters in length. The new password must also be 8 characters in length with at least one capital letter, one special character and one number. Having these extra characteristics in the user names and passwords really provide much more security.

The Upgrade is a more robust interface that will meet the membership's Online Banking needs and we are confident everyone will thoroughly enjoy the Upgrade.

Your 2017
Board of
Directors
Ballot is
enclosed.
Please take a moment to
vote.





Operations Center 110 Carmichael Street Presque Isle, ME 04769 (207) 554-4700 Fax (207) 554-4004

Caribou Office 82 Bennett Dr Caribou, ME 04736 (207) 498-8756 Fax (207) 498-4109 Presque Isle Office 776 Main Street Presque Isle, ME 04769 (207) 768-5051 Fax (207) 768-5267 Fort Fairfield Office 232 Main Street Fort Fairfield, ME 04742 (207) 472-5710 Fax (207) 472-1140

Houlton Office 247 North Street Houlton, ME 04730 (207) 532-7325 Fax (207) 532-7658

New Faces



Matthew Campbell Full-Time Teller Fort Fairfield



Kerry Crandall Member Service Center- Caribou



Courtney Sheldon Full-Time Teller Caribou

Promotions



Kyle Doody IT Support Technician Presque Isle



Martha Delong MSR-Indirect Lending



Lorrie Ward Full-Time Teller Caribou

Financial Fitness Fairs

During the 2015-16 school year a total of 6,904 students from more than 115 high schools in Maine participated in a Financial Fitness Fair: A Money Management Experience. More than 35 Financial Fitness Fairs were hosted last school year, and to date, have been attended by more than 38,000 students across the state of Maine. At these fairs, credit union staff and volunteers help students complete a budget after facing real-world financial decisions, ranging from the kind car they will drive, the student loan they will need, and the type of cellphone plan they can afford. For many, it's their first time talking about saving, spending, budgeting and credit scores. This years' Aroostook Chapter Of Credit Unions Financial Fitness Fair will be on April 27 at Loring Job Corps Center.

For more information about the efforts of Maine's credit unions towards both youth and adult financial literacy, visit www. mainecul.org and click on the Financial Education and Resources link in the "Community Involvement" section or visit CountyFCU.org.

Holiday Closings

Memorial Day Monday, May 29th

Independence Day Monday, July 4th

61st Annual Meeting

Monday, May 1st 6:30 p.m. Presque Isle Inn & Convention Center

All members are invited and encouraged to attend.

> Refreshments and door prizes.

Scholarship Applications Available



Each year the credit union awards up to four \$1,000 scholarships to qualified individuals who are in pursuit of educational advancement.

For complete program details and an application; visit us online at www.CountyFCU.org. Applications are also available in all local high school guidance offices or by contacting Stacy at 554-4713 or stacy.edgecomb@ countyfcu.org



